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To: Frank Coperich From: Jim Sponsler
Kwok Chan
Federal Communications Commission Date: 10-5-98

C: John Rothgeb, Mark Douglas

Correspondence ID 3853 (3834); Ericsson AXATR-366-A2

Frank,

Please provide this information to Kwok Chan, as this is the information he
required on SAR. This letter is in addition to the previous response sent on
October 2 and October 5, 1998.

A response to the request for additional information dated October 5, 1998, for
the AXATR-366-A2 submittal is summarized below. This information is a result
from discussions with John Rothgeb and Mark Douglas.

The types of antennas used on the two models explain the differences of SAR
measurements. The original filing used a ¥ wave retractable antenna and the
new filing employs a ¥z wave retractable antenna. Both antennas look the same
thus the confusion between the two models. We apologize for the confusion.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Jim

Jim Sponsler

919-472-6460

jim.sponsler@ericsson.com



